MAGNOLIA

A SOCONY MOBIL COMPANY

P. Oo BOX 2Ll.%
Hobbs, New Mexico
Avgust 23, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission e N é’&
120 E. Chaco I
Aztec, New Mexico '

Attention: Mr, Emery C. Arnold

Re: Harrington Federal No., 1
Section 28, T=2L4N, RelW
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

With reference to your letter under date of July 26, 1957,
referring to our completion of the subject named well, please
be advised that we have re-written our letter requesting tenta-
tive approval to complete this well in the Pictured Cliff zone
only, or a single completiocn. Such letter is attached hereto.

We have neglected answering your letter of the above date due
to so many vacations, etc., however we do wish to poimt out
some facts referred to in your letter. The producing zone
which we refer to as the Ojo Alamo according to our geologist
is just above the Torrejon Puerco which we actually completed
our Henry Schmitz No, 1 well in.

The subject well is to be completed in the Pictured Cliff
which is just below the Torrejon Puerco zone,

We trust this information will answer your questions in letter
dated July 26, 1957, and we further trust that our Harrington
Federal file will be in order with your office., Thank you for
your tolerance with this office,

Yours very truly,
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W, C. Doughérty /

District Superintendent
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